
 

 
6th June 2025 
 
Consultation on Opening a New Nursery at Krishna Avanti Primary School, Croydon 
 
Introduction 
 
Krishna Avanti Primary  School is pleased to announce a proposal to open a new nursery on 
our school grounds. This initiative is part of our ongoing commitment to providing high-
quality education and care for children from the earliest stages of learning. We are conducting 
a consultation to gather feedback from parents, staff, and the local community. 
 
Purpose of the Nursery 
 
The proposed nursery will cater to children aged 3 to 4 years old, offering a nurturing 
environment that supports early childhood development. Our aim is to provide a seamless 
transition into primary education, fostering a love for learning and building foundational 
skills in literacy, numeracy, and social development. 
 
Benefits of the New Nursery 
 
1. Enhanced Early Education: The nursery will offer a rich curriculum designed to stimulate 
young minds and prepare children for the next stages of their education. 
 
2. Community Support: By providing a nursery, we will support local families by offering 
convenient and high-quality early years provision, helping parents manage work and family 
commitments. 
 
3. Seamless Transition: The nursery will create a continuous educational journey within 
Krishna Avanti Primary School, allowing children to become familiar with the school 
environment, staff, and values from an early age. 
 
Proposed Features 
 
· Qualified Staff: The nursery will be staffed by experienced early years educators with a 
passion for nurturing young children. 
 
· Safe and Stimulating Environment: The facility will be designed to meet the highest safety 
standards, with indoor and outdoor play areas that encourage exploration and creativity. 
 
· Holistic Curriculum: Our curriculum will focus on developing cognitive, emotional, and 
physical skills through play-based learning. 
 
 



Consultation Process 
 
The Avanti Way approach places great importance on community voice, collaboration, and 
shared values in shaping educational provision. This consultation reflects those principles, 
ensuring that the new nursery aligns with the needs and aspirations of the families we serve. 
 
We invite all stakeholders, including parents, staff, and members of the local community, to 
provide their feedback on this proposal. The consultation period will run from 6th June to 27th 
June 2025. 
 
We welcome your views on the following areas: 
 
· The overall need for a nursery at Krishna Avanti Primary School 
· The proposed age range and capacity of the nursery 
· Any other considerations or suggestions 
 
How to Participate 
 
Please share your feedback by 27th June 2025 by completing the online survey: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/iG6XZ0vaWM   
 
You can send in written comments to the school office via email to 
kapscroydon@avanti.org.uk 
 
Conclusion 
 
We are excited about the potential to expand our educational offerings and support our 
community through the introduction of a nursery at Krishna Avanti Primary School. Your 
input is invaluable in shaping this initiative, and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Thank you for your participation 
 
Bijal Pandya 
Principal | Krishna Avanti Primary School Croydon 
020 8353 4253  
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